
From: Catherine West MP <westc2@parliament.uk>  

Sent: 25 June 2025 10:24 

To:  

Cc: Leaders Casework  > 

Subject: Re: Hornsey local business (Case Ref: ZA21639) 

 

Dear  

 

Cc. Leader of the Councils Casework Team 

 

Re: North Eight Pub, Hornsey High Street (Hornsey Arms). 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of a local business owner who does not wish to disclose her 

business due to the harassment she says she has faced from the owner of North Eight Pub 

on Hornsey High Street in my constituency. 

 

My casework team recently spoke with one of the business owners affected by the poor 

behaviour and constant harassment from patrons of the North Eight pub. The license for the 

business is due to be reviewed on the 7th of July, and my constituent is worried that this will 

be further delayed by the licensee, as has been the case now for over a year.  

 

My constituent advises me that there are constant police call-outs to the pub, shouting, 

urinating in the street and vomiting, as well as aggressive behaviour, fighting and the pub 

operating well past closing hours. There are consistent breaches in the license, and I am 

concerned to hear that residents who live nearby and businesses do not feel safe.  

 

I understand that this has now been going on for quite some time, and my constituents are 

growing concerned that their complaints are not being taken seriously. I would therefore be 

grateful if you could look into this matter and provide me with a plan of action on what 

Haringey Police are doing to deal with this matter effectively alongside Haringey Council and 

licensing officers. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you.  

   

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine 

 

 
Catherine West MP 

Labour Member of Parliament for Hornsey and Friern Barnet  

Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for Foreign, Commonwealth, and 

Development Affairs 

Tel: 020 7219 6141 | House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA 

 

X: @CatherineWest1 | Follow my Facebook here 

 

mailto:westc2@parliament.uk
https://www.facebook.com/CatherineWestMP/?locale=en_GB


W:https://www.catherinewest.org.uk/    

 

  

 

 

________________________________________ 

From: Emma  > 

Sent: 24 June 2025 10:09 

To: WEST , Catherine <catherine.west.mp@parliament.uk> 

Subject: Hornsey local business 

   

  

Good morning  

  

Would it be possible to make an appointment to discuss help on our business on hornsey 

high street  

.we have massively been disrupted for nearly a year now because of the trading of The 

hornsey arms (, North Eight,) I am one business but there are other businesses effected as 

well. 

  

We have waited patiently for Haringey to put a stop to the uphevil this pub has caused to 

everyone  around it.  

  

Even with all the report including all the police it's still managed to keep their licence and 

carry on in exactly the same manner . 

  

Since the sub committee meeting (no.4) with restrictions put on the pub ,nothing has 

changed the day after police had to attend again , then Saturday night smashed glasses and 

fighting until 3am.  

The patrons were back in the pub at 9am Sunday morning  

  

Please this needs urgent attention and we need serious advice or we will have to stop 

trading as there is no footfall on hornsey high street due to this . 

  

Please keep me anonymous and not share my name or contact email to anybody. 

  

Regards 

  

https://www.catherinewest.org.uk/
mailto:catherine.west.mp@parliament.uk


Local business 
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